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10:36 am, Sep 04, 2008

Alameda County
Environmental Health

August 29, 2008

Mr. Paresh Khatri

Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Health Care Services Agency
Environmental Health Services, Environmental Protection
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

RE: UNION PACIFIC MOTOR FREIGHT UST SITE
1750 FERRO STREET, OAKLAND, CA
RO#435

Dear Mr. Khatri:

The Port of Oakland (“Port”) is in receipt of your letter of July 3, 2008 regarding the
former Union Pacific Motor Freight Underground Storage Tank (“UST") “Site”. The Port
has not submitted groundwater monitoring data because all the wells were removed
during extensive redevelopment of the Site and the adjacent APL Container Terminal.
The construction work and the well removals were with the knowledge of Environmental
Health at Alameda County initially through Mr. Barney Chan and later through Mr.
Steven Plunkett. The wells will be replaced by the Port in the near future, when
construction work is complete.

Unless | hear otherwise, the Port will continue to coordinate with Mr. Plunkett on the
replacement of wells at this site, and will notify you when they are installed and provide
you with the monitoring schedule. Results will be uploaded to the Geotracker database

once monitoring commences.
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hn Prall, PG
Associate Environmental Scientist

cc: Steven Plunkett, Alameda County
Harry Patterson, Union Pacific Railroad
Anne Whittington, Port of Oakland
Michele Heffes, Port of Oakland
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